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Dear Historic District Commission Members:

At our May 14, 2024 Planning Commission meeting there was a discussion regarding
new lighting on the Mackinac Island Ferry Companies’ dock. The Planning Commission would
like to bring this issue to your attention as the lights are very bright and radiate down on to the
water, as well as interfere with the dark sky that the island likes to maintain. It is understood that
MIFC did not submit an application to the HDC for the new lighting.

Respectfully submitted,

Nuehacd Svaws kP

Michael Straus
Chair of the City of Mackinac Island Planning Commission
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